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School Phone: 905-202-1234 

Upcoming Dates 
      

 October 5 
Bossilicious 

World Teacher Day 

 

 
 

October 8 
Thanksgiving 

 

October 10/11 
SHSM First Aid Training 

(in school) 

 

October 11 

SHSM PARTY Program 

 

October 12  
Junior Achievement 

Entrepreneurship @ Deloitte 

 

October 16 

Interim Report Card 

Distribution 

Photo Retakes 

 
 

October 17 

Awards Breakfast 

 

October 18 

Music Benefit Concert 

 

October 22 

PA DAY 
 

In November 2018, York Region District School Board will invite 

all students to participate in the Every Student Counts Survey 

(ESCS). The purpose of this census survey is to better 

understand YRDSB’s diverse student population as well as 

students’ experiences in school and outside of school. Families 

with a child in Kindergarten to Grade 6 will be invited to 

complete the survey online with their child at home. Students 

in Grades 7-12 will be invited to complete the survey online 

during class time. If you are a parent/guardian of child(ren) in 

Grades 7-12 and do not want them to participate in the 

survey, please contact CCI Research at 1-866-450-4907 no 

later than October 9, 2018.  

 

The surveys are voluntary and confidential. Information about 

the surveys and the process is available at 

www.yrdsb.ca/escs. This important initiative will help us work 

together to create equitable and inclusive school 

environments.  
 

Upcoming Post-secondary events—October 13th 

 

Angus Glen Library is hosting their 5th annual University and 

college fair on October 13th from 12:00 – 3:00 pm.  All are 

welcome. 

Register to attend at: mplhighereducationfair.eventbrite.ca 
 
 

Post Secondary Fairs in the Area 

Other high schools in the area invite the Bur Oak community 

to participate in their evening college/university fairs.  A 

collaboration of schools will be hosting this event at Unionville 

High school on Wed. Oct 10 starting at 6:00 pm.  Stouffville 

S.S. will also host an event on the same evening.  Thornhill S.S. 

will have an evening on Oct. 18th. 

 

All are free and are open to students of all grade levels. 

 

mailto:rose.li@yrdsb.ca
mailto:allan.tam@yrdsb.ca
mailto:vanessa.wonnacott@yrdsb.ca
http://www.yrdsb.ca/escs
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Student Activity Fee 

 

All students are encouraged to contribute to Bur Oak Secondary School’s Activity 

Fee,  which helps support a variety of initiatives around the school (i.e. school breakfast 

program, student celebrations, athletic transportation, clubs, dances, guest speakers), 

using School Cash Online.   These activities help to build a sense of community and 

belonging. The cost to participate in many events and athletic teams will be decreased 

based on the payment of this student activity fee.    
 

 New Voicemail/Attendance Reporting 

 

Parents will continue to receive a Safe Arrival voicemail and e-mail for Period 1.  Another 

Voicemail and e-mail will be sent after Period 5.  E-mails will no longer be sent after each 

period. 

Updated Information: 

 

Parents / guardians are encouraged to make sure we have your up- to-date contact 

information.  If you have moved, changed jobs or mobile number, please contact the 

Main Office.  Please also ensure that we have up-to-date information for any allergies or 

illnesses your child may have. 
 

Islamic Heritage Month 

 

In 2007, the Government of Canada declared the month of October as Canadian 

Islamic History Month. The province of Ontario passed the Islamic Heritage Month Act 

(2016) to recognize and affirm the important contributions that Muslims make in Ontario 

as part of the vibrant social, economic, political and cultural fabric of our province. This 

month affords an opportunity to reflect, celebrate and learn about the rich and 

longstanding contributions of Muslim Canadians to this nation. Affirming Muslim identity 

for our students is critical in combating Islamophobia in our schools and further 

challenging systemic barriers that impede the inclusive climates necessary for student 

well-being and achievement.  

 

Please consult the Islamic Heritage Month calendar below for family engagement and 

educator learning opportunities throughout the month. 

Islamic Art Workshops (in partnership with Aga Khan Museum)  

1. Thursday, October 11 Teston Village Public School 4:30-5:45 p.m.  

2. Thursday, October 18 Donald Cousens Public School 4:30-5:45 p.m.  

3. Thursday, October 24 Sixteenth Avenue Public School 4:30-5:45 p.m.  

 

Literature Café with Authors and Book Signing  

1. Tuesday, October 3 Middlefield Collegiate Institute 5:30-7:30 p.m.  
 

https://yrdsb.schoolcashonline.com/
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Don’t forget 

to lock up 

your bicycle! 


